
How t Start 
a Cut Flower Garden

After 8 years of trial, error and success, 
Debbie and Amanda Gordon 

of Cloverhill Flowers 
know a thing or two about growing cut 

flowers.  Learn the ins and outs of 
growing cut flowers in your own garden.

Sharing the Beauty

Monday, April 14, 7:00 pm
Pefferlaw Lions Hall

38 Pete’s Lane
Everyone Welcome

Annual Memberships
$20 single, $25 family

Welcome to Spring Social
Come early and enjoy a few sweets 

and some great conversation.  
Don’t forget to Lug A Mug.


